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28 October 2020

Jeremy McKnight

General Manager

Shannon’s Bridge Limited

94 Albert Street

CRESWICK VIC 3363

Dear Jeremy,

ASSURANCE REVIEW FOR THE YEAR ENDED 30 JUNE 2020

We have recently completed the assurance review of the financial report of Shannon’s Bridge Limited for the 
year ended 30 June 2020 in accordance with our engagement letter dated 3 July 2020. We are pleased to 
advise that no matters came to our attention during the engagement that warranted being brought to your 
attention.

The assurance review is a limited assurance engagement conducted in accordance with the Standard on 

Review Engagements ASRE 2400, Review of a Financial Report Performed by an Assurance Practitioner 

Who is Not the Auditor of the Entity, issued by the Auditing and Assurance Standards Board. ASRE 2400 

requires us to conclude whether anything has come to our attention that causes us to believe that the 

financial statements, taken as a whole, are not prepared in all material respects in accordance with the 

applicable financial reporting framework. The assurance review does not constitute an audit. As such, it does 

not constitute a complete examination of all relevant data and was not designed to uncover all processing 

errors and therefore may not have detected all breaches or irregularities that could have occurred.

We thank you for the opportunity to assist you in your year-end financial reporting obligations and in 

particular we would like to thank Bree Nurse for the helpful assistance she provided during the process. If 

you have any questions, please feel free to give me a call on 0428 384 194 or email 

grant@cooperauditandaccounting.com.au.

Yours sincerely

Cooper Audit and Accounting Pty Ltd

Grant Cooper

Director


